Dear “your state” Nurses Association,  
 
My name is ***, I am a physical therapist and a member of the American Physical Therapy Association- Academy of Geriatrics Balance and Falls Special Interest Group. The purpose of this letter is to create a relationship within our state and help decrease the risk for falls among our older adults. 

As Nurses, you work very closely with your patients and are an important piece of the puzzle when it comes to fall prevention. You help screen, assess, and prevent falls as well as educate patients and their families about falls. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]In our states PT’s are actively participating in National Fall Prevention Day. On this date we educate community dwelling older adults about balance and fall prevention, and then screen them for increased risk for falls. However, there are many pieces missing in our National Fall Prevention Day, including vital assessment, proper medication management-prevention of miss-dosage, as well as educations about various fall related topics. 

The event is part of the Fall’s Free Initiative facilitated by the National Council on Aging’s (NCOA’s) Center for Healthy Aging. Events are held on or around Falls Prevention Awareness Day (FPAD), which occurs on September 23rd, marking the beginning of fall (Autumn). Event participation has grown exponentially each year, last year we were able to screen***community dwelling older adults. Please join us in this effort to promote continued independence and high quality of life among our community dwelling older adults.
 
For more information please feel free to contact me via e-mail at ***.

Thank you.

“Name”

*** - please feel in the stars customize it to your needs. 
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